ATTACHMENT 10

August 17, 2004, e-mail from Donald T.
Trotter to Judith Endejan re Staff Data
Request No. 277



Don Trotter/WUTC To jendejan@grahamdunn.com

08/17/2004 08:29 AM ce

bee
Subject Staff Data Request No. 277

This was the data request we discussed at various times during the July 21-27 time frame. It
regards the Hawaii transaction. We have not seen a response, and we have not heard from you
since then.

Could you please check the status of this and report back? Thanks very much.

DTT
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